If you are still having problems viewing this message, please <u>click here</u> for additional help.



SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Kiosk



Honoring Lucian Leape

Colleagues, friends, and family celebrated the career and legacy of Lucian Leape, a renowned advocate for patient safety, at a retirement symposium on September 8.



A baby box aims to save infant and maternal lives

A student-led nonprofit provides expectant mothers in South Asia with a free box of newborn essentials.



Short lunch periods linked with less healthy eating

Students with less than 20 minutes to eat school lunches consume significantly less of their entrées, milk, and vegetables than those who aren't as rushed.

September 17, 2015









Event Highlights

Community Garden Harvest Festival

September 18 3:00-5:00 PM Countway Community Garden

Commutefest

September 22 11:30 AM-1:30 PM Blackfan Circle

HUBweek

Four Global Health Threats, Four Global Health Opportunities 9:00 AM-1:30 PM October 5 Joseph B. Martin Conference Ctr.

Register

Event calendar >

Research news

Childhood abuse linked to sleep disturbances in pregnancy

Exposure to pesticides in childhood linked to cancer

Hydroelectric energy could increase harmful pollutant in Arctic

Fish oil supplements may not improve memory

Around the School



Leadership in innovation

During a Voices in Leadership interview, Gerald Chan, SM '75, ScD '79 and chairman and CEO, Morningside Group, discussed his unexpected career path and how required courses he took as a student proved useful in

developing critical decision-making skills.

Twenty-two faculty cited as outstanding in their fields

Twenty-two faculty members are included on Thomson Reuter's 2015 list of the most highly cited researchers in science and social sciences.

2015 Warren Alpert Foundation Prize Symposium

For those interested in malaria research, on Thursday, October 1 the Warren Alpert Foundation honors Ruth S. Nussenzweig, Victor Nussenzweig, and Tu Youyou for their pioneering discoveries in chemistry and parasitology and their work to translate these into effective approaches to control malaria. The Symposium will take place at the Joseph B. Martin Conference Center from 2:00-5:30 PM. RSVP: HMS_Events@hms.harvard.edu.

'On My Own Time' exhibit accepting submissions

"On My Own Time" is a Harvard Longwood Campus exhibit featuring the diverse talents and interests of staff, faculty, academic appointees, and students. The deadline to submit work is Monday, September 21.

You're receiving this email because you are a staff member or academic appointee. Unsubscribe

Quick links:

Kiosk issue archive | School home page Latest news coverage | Event calendar

Download our app for iPhone | Download Harvard Public Health magazine for e-reader

Harvard T.H. Chan School of Public Health | 90 Smith Street | Boston, MA 02120 Contact us